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25 July 2012

Luke Christensen
fyi-request-361-64120f9b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Luke

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982
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Further to my letter of 9 July 2012, this is to advise you that we will send you a reply by 27 July 2012 to

your request for information on the Capital Connection rail service.

| apologise for the delay in replying to your request.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Martin
Manager, Official Correspondence Unit



